Sir John Newsom Way Welwyn Garden City AL7 4FL elephone 01707 323038 Fax: 01707 343511 www.creswick.herts.sch.uk



W/E 9th February 2018

## NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER

If your child is born between 1st September 2014—31st August 2015 it is now time to apply for a nursery place. The closing date for Nursery admissions is 9th February 2018 and places will be offered on 9th March 2018.

APPLY DIRECT TO CRESWICK

FRUIT FOR YEARS 5/6

From 19th February 2018, the children in Years 5 & 6
will be offered a piece of fruit (at a cost of 50p). If
your child wishes to be included they will need to bring in
50p on the morning that they require fruit. In exchange
they will be given a voucher which they give to the
kitchen staff at break-time.



#### RECORDER CLUB

Year 2 pupils. If your child is interested in joining a recorder club please register your interest with the school office by Friday 9th February. The club will be on Mondays after school. Confirmation of places will be sent out after half term

\*\*\*\*\* 米 One of our parents at the school is doing a charity skydive in June to raise money for the scoliosis campaign fund. Scoliosis is the
curvature of the spine which is an incurable
disease that is currently managed only by back
bracing in adolescence and then complex
surgery afterwards. More research is needed
for possible cures and treatment.
This particular parent has a child at Creswick
school who has herself been recently
diagnosed with the condition so it is a very
worthy cause. Any donations would be most
gratefully received and will go straight to the
Scf. Please see the link below.
https://www.justgiving.com/
crowdfunding/anna-bower

Many thanks

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

OUTDOOR PURSUITS COURSE—STANBOROUGH LAKES—YEAR 6

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

Both year 6 classes have been booked onto 6 sessions of watersports at Stanborough Lakes in May, June and July. Elm will be going on Friday afternoons and Bramble will be going on Tuesday afternoons. Cost is £40 per child.

Deadline for payment is end of April 2018

# **FEBRUARY 2018 HALF TERM HOLIDAY CAMPS**

PKSA will be running a football holiday camp on Monday/ Tuesday/Wednesday of half term and Dance holiday camp on Thursday/Friday of half term in February. Please email the <a href="mailto:info@pksa.co.uk">info@pksa.co.uk</a> address for further information. Leaflets have been sent out this week

Tel No: 0203 6332557

### YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL TRIP—SCOUT ADVENTURES GILWELL PARK 4TH JUNE—6TH JUNE 2018

Activities include: Assault Courses, Pond-dipping, Shelter Building Overnight accommodation, all meals, transport and insurance £176.00 total cost

£50 Deposit and booking form required to secure place by 21st February 2018 (if we do not receive sufficient numbers the trip may not go ahead)

# Keeping Under 7s Safe Online: Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> February 1.30pm – 3.00pm

34% children under 4 have their own digital device!

Parents say limiting tech activities is the behaviour most difficult to control at home.

Internet Safety has become an essential life skill for all adults and children so we welcome all of our FS and KS1 parents along with our Year 2 children to this helpful workshop delivered by Excite-ed to:

Find out about online risks for under 7's; Discuss and get help with your online safety worries

Know how to set your family controls on Wi-Fi and all your devices; Discover helpful resources for young ones so you can keep your family safe online

## SCHOOL CLOSED

Creswick school will be closed on Thursday 3rd May 2018 as the school will be used at a Polling Station.

## **MILK FOR SUMMER TERM 2018** EASTER—JULY 2018

Cost for the Summer Term for milk is £16.75:

Cheques payable to HCC or payment made via school office/school gateway. If your child is 4 for the whole of the term they are entitled to free school milk of if you are entitled to Benefit Related Free School Meals, however, this still needs to be ordered with the office.

**DEADLINE: 21ST MARCH 2018** 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

 $\overset{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

It is time to wish Mrs Thompson well as she starts her maternity leave at the end of the week. Mrs Tyler is leaving us at the end of this week



Do not forget to let your child bring a spare pair of trainers that may get muddy if they wish to play on the school field at lunchtimes.



Welwyn Garden City Centenary Photography Competition 2018



Upload your photo to www.welwynphotoclub.org.uk/ school from 12th February 2018. The competition is open to KS1 and KS2 children.

#### DEADLINE: 30TH APRIL 2018

Top 3 students in each KS will receive an engraved trophy, a certificate and a voucher. All winning entries will be publicly displayed in Welwyn Garden City town centre.

# <u>CRESWICK CHICKS</u>

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

☆

☆

☆

☆

After a wonderful two weeks with the Chicks they will be leaving us today to be rehomed.



